
Hello Senators and Representatives, 

 

I hope you vote yes for all of these bills.  They are very important to me.   

 

Parents are the chief stakeholders of the future and education of their children NOT the 

government.  This should never be taken away from the parents. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Sandra Wade 

1102 Bouyer Pl 

Lincoln, ND 58504 
 


